From: Kim Fisher [mailto:Kim.Fisher@afei.org.au]

Sent: Thursday, 7 July 2016 9:47 AM

To: Chambers - Watson SDP **Subject:** AM2014/280

Dear Associate to Senior Deputy President Watson,

Re: AM2014/280

AFEI has an interest in the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 and the conferencing of this Award.

Unfortunately, a representative from AFEI is unable to attend the scheduled conference, currently listed for Thursday 7 July 2016, however we would appreciate being kept up to date with correspondence on this Award in the future.

Kind regards,

Kim Fisher | Workplace Relations Adviser

Australian Federation of Employers and Industries

Street Address - 99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235

Telephone - 02 9264 2000 Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 Email - kim.fisher@afei.org.au Internet - www.afei.org.au